
 
 
 
 
 
19 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
RE: Student Involved Conferences/Parent Interviews: Wednesday 29th & Thursday 30th July 2020. 
 
This letter is to let you know that we have our Student Involved Conferences/ Parent Interviews on the 
following dates: 
 
Wednesday 29th July from 3:15pm to 8:00pm 
Thursday 30th July from 3:15pm to 7:30pm 
 
School will close at the normal time of 3:00pm on these days. 
 
Interview lengths are 15 minutes. This is a chance for you and your child (Years 4-6) to meet with teachers 
and discuss their achievement so far this year. For students Years 1-3 their participation remains a choice 
for you to make. Your son and/or daughter will bring home a Discussion sheet on Friday 24th July. Please 
talk about it with them and bring it to your interview. Claire Alger, Amanda Goodwin, James Cossey, 
Barbara McPherson, Lynsey Yelland, Colin Laing, Katherine Donnelly and I will also be available for an 
interview should you require one. Our aim for these discussions is to get 100% attendance so if you are 
unable to make any of these evenings your child’s teacher will contact you to arrange an alternative time.  
 
As usual we are using the online bookings for interviews. 
To book online go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz, enter the EVENT CODE axutq and follow the easy 
instructions. Online bookings will close at 9am on Tuesday 28th July.  
If you are having any difficulty booking online or need to make changes to your booking, please come in and 
see Victoria in the office or call her on 09 846 9744 ext 700. 
 
Lockdown and Level 3 have impacted on the timing of these first interviews for 2020. The scheduling of 
these interviews will also affect the timeframe and the format of the end of year report that usually come 
home in the first week of Term 4. In 2020 this will be delayed until week 7 of Term 4 and will focus on your 
children’s progress and achievement in Literacy and Maths. There will be no interview times after this, but it 
has been planned so that if you needed to organise a time to talk with your child’s teacher there is plenty of 
time to do this. 
 
Please also remember you are always welcome to organise a time to meet with the teacher if you have 
anything you want to talk about. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on the 29th and 30th July. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Dave  


